
Official Opening of Platinum 
Health Clinic in Steelpoort

CUTTING OF THE 
RIBBON… 

Ms. TK Mathelele (GIWUSA)
did the honours of cutting
the ribbon at the official
opening of the clinic on
Wednesday, 3 August 2022.
Standing with her is Mr.
Rodney Gounden (PH CEO)
(left) and Dr. Matome
Sekgala (PH COO – Eastern
Limb) (right).

The majority of PH members working at participating employers in the area where this medical
facility is based, will benefit greatly from the clinic as it is conveniently located.

WALKABOUT … Professional Nurse, Sr. Amelia Molapo took guests on a guided tour of the new clinic.

The primary healthcare clinic provides a spacious, relaxed environment which clearly demonstrates 
how PH is creating real value for its members by providing state-of-the-art healthcare facilities. 

This is in line with the scheme’s vision of providing appropriate healthcare of 
high quality to the satisfaction of stakeholders.


